On behalt ot this year's Leading Courageously for Racial Equity
conference committee, I'd like to thank you all for lending your
voices to the truly transformative principals panel last week.
Your passion for racial equity, your educational expertise, and
your strategic execution of leadership moves for your respective
schools were bold and transparent. You modeled for others that
this work is not only necessary but possible.

| heard from so many people who were inspired by the example
that you set. Here are a few of their words:

This is the most insightful conference I've been to since moving to MN

6 years ago. Thank you for sharing your stories and pushing me to be
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